
Thunderbird Lodge to receive
state bond money
By Cy Ryan, Las Vegas Sun

CARSON CITY — The state Board of Finance approved the sale of
$1 million in bonds to preserve historic buildings in Nevada,
with a small share going to Clark County.

There were 15 requests to the commission asking for a combined
$2.1 million, but the commission was limited to allocating $1
million.

The  commission  approved  $180,000  to  the  Nevada  Indian
Commission and $100,000 each to the White Pine Historical
Railroad  Foundation  and  the  Thunderbird  Lodge  Preservation
Society at Lake Tahoe.
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